
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

WORSHIP GUIDE 
January 7, 2024 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Worship with Offering 

Prayer— Bob Culbertson 
 

Shout To The North 
 

The Longer I Serve Him 
 

Down At The Cross 
 

In Christ Alone 
 

Message From God’s Word  
Acts 2:42-47 

Roger Marshall 
 

Invite: Only Trust Him 
 

Closing: Shout To The North 

 
 

RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE 
A Red Cross blood drive will be held on  
Tuesday, January 9th from 11AM-5PM 

at the Vandalia Moose Lodge  
 

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We need a couple of people to care for babies and  
toddlers in the nursery during worship service one  
Sunday every few weeks. Please sign up at the back  

table of the worship center or contact the church office if 
you will serve in our nursery. 

 
WINTER EVENTS & ACTIVITIES: 

• Youth Rally February 24th 10:00AM 
• Homecoming Choir Hymn Sing March 10th 6:00PM 
• Winter Jam Concert in St. Louis March 23rd 

 
 

WELCOME CARDS 
If you are a visitor, please fill out a welcome card and place 

it in the offering basket. Welcome Cards are on the back  
table and in the pews. You may also use the cards and  

offering baskets to submit prayer requests. 
 

Worship Services are archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

Roger Marshall, Interim Pastor 
 
 

Office Hours: 
Monday-Thursday 9:00am-1:00pm 

 

716 E. 1700 Ave. 
Vandalia, IL 62471 

(618) 283-1113 
 

Email: office@unityvan.com 

Web: www.unityvan.com 
 

Facebook: UnityBaptistVandalia 



THINGS TO REMEMBER 

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH 
 

SUNDAY, January 7 
  9:00am Sunday School for Kids, Youth, and Adults 
10:15am Morning Worship Service 
10:15am Kids Own Worship - Preschool - 6th grade 
10:15am Nursery: Theresa Knebel & Cathy Kern 
  6:00pm Women’s Bible Study 

 
MONDAY, January 8 

  6:30pm Pastor Search Committee Meeting 

 
WEDNESDAY, January 10 

  6:00pm Kids Club 185 & United Youth 
 

DEACONS OF THE WEEK 
Are available to assist church members and attenders 

with needs and prayer concerns. Contact them directly. 
 

Week of January 7 

Kevin Childers 618-283-2535 
 

Steve Zimmerman 618-267-9438 

JR. HIGH STUDENT EVENT 
On Saturday January 27th students in 
Junior high are invited to join us here 
at the church at 5:00PM for an ignite 
night of fun activities and fellowship. 

2023 GIVING RECORDS 
Sign up sheet on the back table of the 
worship center for those that need a  
record of their 2023 tithes and offerings. 
Please write down your name and 2023 
envelope number, and a giving  
statement will be mailed to you. 

OFFERING ENVELOPES 
New offering envelopes for the year 2024 
are on the table at the back of the  
Worship Center. Look for a box labeled 
with your name. If you do not see yours 
please contact the church office and  
Rebecca will get them to you. 

BIBLE STUDY TONIGHT 
Women’s Bible Study will meet this  
evening at 6:00PM.  

2024 FLOWER CALENDAR 
If you would like to display flowers on the 
Lord’s Supper table in the coming year, 
please sign up on the pink sheets on the 
table at the back of the Worship Center. 

NEW DIRECTORY UPDATES 
Please let us know if your contact  
information has changed so we may  
update our church directory. 2024 
directory additions/change forms are on 
the back table in the worship center.  
Drop your completed form in the 
 offering basket or the wall file by the 
office door. 


